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On 2/7/21 at 12:03 AM, a WWD was reported going EB on US-30 EB just
outside of Newhall. CRPD did not find the driver, and there are no
cameras in the area to aid in locating it
Though there are several possible POE's, the most likely is the new
interchange around MM 234

It is unknown where the driver self corrected




